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 I absolutely oppose allowing teens of 16 and 17 years of age to vote in school district 

elections. This will cause confusion on the voter roll and many could be allowed to 

vote in primary and general elections. The public will not be able to hold the system 

accountable because complete birthdates are not listed on the voter roll. NO on HB 

3206. 


